
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Barbara DeYulio 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 5:42 PM 
'Barbara Deyulio' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00423-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Barbara Deyulio <bkdey@comcast.net> 

Sent: Friday, January 1, 2021 5:38 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

I am a full time resident of Don Pedro Island and I am writing to object to Environmental Utilities 
request for central sewer on my island. I am concerned about the inadequate information regarding 
the applicant's financial strength and his lack of management experience. I feel that it is only fair that 
I have all of the relevant information for this endeavor. 

I request that EU's request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be denied. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara DeYulio 
bkdey@comcast.net 
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